
 

 
 

December 3 

Superintendent 

Updates 

Holly Jolly Craft Show Saturday, 
December 4th, 9 am – 3 pm at GLMS. 
 
GL Spirit Shop Holiday Sale Saturday, 
December 4th, 9:30 am – 2 pm at GLHS. 
 
GLHS Holiday Band Concert Monday, 
December 6th, 7:00 pm at GLHS. 
 
GLMS Holiday Band Concert Tuesday, 
December 7th, 7:00 pm at GLMS. 
 
Winter Break is December 20th – 31st.  
 
School Resumes Monday, January 3rd, 
2022. 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Dear Gull Lake Families and Staff, 
 
As a follow up to the message posted yesterday for families 
(Superintendent Message – December 2) I want to direct your 
attention to the School Safety Central  link on our District website. 
Gull Lake Community Schools stewards the safety of our kids, staff 
and school community through a comprehensive safety and 
security program and plan that is monitored, reviewed and 
updated on a regular basis. Take a moment to review the 
information and see how the District approaches and practices 
school safety. 
 
I also want to highlight the new ESSER III Funds survey opening up 
for families today that is designed to give you input on priorities 
for investing these resources on behalf of our kids. Please fill out 
the survey and let us know what your top choices are for spending 
these one-time funds.  
 
Best regards, 

 
Raphael Rittenhouse/Superintendent 
Gull Lake Community Schools 
 

www.gulllakecs.org 

https://resources.finalsite.net/images/v1638471098/gulllakecsorg/ebdbb4wnyqauaslsnc3j/SuperintendentNewsletterDecember2.pdf
https://www.gulllakecs.org/district/school-safety-central
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSd3s5nqDmR6HtMRdsov-120CswGGbEMyChV0XORG8-duQhWeA/viewform

